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17/09/2018  17:45:542018/3320/P COMMNT Patrick Meier In principle the development of basement excavations should be resisted. Despite best efforts environmental, 

noise and other problems will arise and the proposal would set a bad precedent for the area which should not 

be overrun by such schemes which run counter to the character of the neighbourhood. 

The disruption during the works will be unacceptable for all who use Wadham Gardens and Harley Road
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